

Office of the

DAKOTA COUNTY SHERIFF

Phone: (651) 438-4700 Fax: (651) 450-2737 sheriff@co.dakota.mn.us

Joe Leko, Sheriff

Daniel Bianconi, Chief Deputy Sheriff

1580 Highway 55 Hastings, MN 55033

December 23, 2024

Angela Seiberlich Sieberlich Family Foundation 1002 3rd Ave S Stillwater, MN 55082

Dear Angie,

On behalf of all at the Dakota County Sheriff's Office, I would like to thank you wholeheartedly for your most generous donation of \$34,000. It was a pleasure to visit with you and share more about our need for employee wellness.

We are blessed to have selfless and passionate staff committed to serving Dakota County's residents and visitors. We understand that the job can take a mental and physical toll on those who serve. It is imperative they have resources available to keep them physically and emotionally well, especially with the challenges we now see in recruitment and retention.

Your donation will be used to support our employee wellness initiatives including emotional and physical health screenings, peer support, family resources and more.

Thank you again for your support and generosity. Your thoughtful donation is greatly appreciated and will be very instrumental in keeping our employees well so they can better serve our community.

Sincerely,

Joe Leko

Dakota County Sheriff